

Horsley CoE (VA) Primary School
The Street
Horsley
Gloucestershire
GL6 0PU
01453 833625

admin@horsley.gloucs.sch.uk www.horsley.gloucs.sch.uk

19 September 2024

Dear Foxes Parents,

This week in your child's bag you will find the following items:

- A 'Reading for Pleasure' book from the Library
- A 'Little Wandle' phonics sheet of the sounds we have learnt this week

'Reading for Pleasure Book'

Your child will be selecting a book from the library to bring home each week to share at home. Reading for pleasure is an important part of their literacy learning and language development. This book is to enjoy together, for you to read to your child, discuss the pictures and to make predictions. We will change our 'Reading for Pleasure' book every Friday. Please ensure it is in your child's bag on a Friday ready for our library visit.

'Little Wandle' phonics Sheet

The phonics sheet is for you to keep at home to practise the phonemes that we have learnt at school this week. Every week, on a Friday, there will be a new sheet in your child's bag. Please use this to support them at home. We will be running an 'Introduction to Phonics' workshop for all Foxes parents later this term, where we will give you further information about how we teach phonics, and ways to support your child at home.

Please ask for clarification if needed,

Best wishes, Mrs Kerry













